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Import bans on iron and steel products, goods according to Annex XVII of Regulation (EU) No 833/2014 
 

 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,  
 
the European Union has imposed a ban on the import and purchase of goods listed in Annex 
XVII of Regulation (EU) 2023/2014 Art. 3g (1) (d) - Iron and steel products containing Russian 
materials. 
 
As it will no longer be permitted to purchase and/or import the Russian materials listed in 
Annex XVII of the Regulation as of 30.09.2023, we are pleased to declare that we will of 
course comply with the aforementioned import bans.  

 

With kind regards  

 

FATH GmbH 

Till Zupancic 

 

 

Managing Director & CCO 
 


